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Independent Auditors Report to Victorian Commission of Gambling Regulation

I have audited the attached Community Benefit Statement of Colac RSL Sub-Branch Inc, the source 
documents and other records used to complete this form for the year ended 30 June 2017.  The audit 
has been conducted in accordance with Australian Auditing Standards and the Gambling Regulation Act 
2003.

In my opinion the Community Benefit Statement presents fairly and the Community Benefit 
Contribution is greater than 8 1/3 of the venue's gaming revenue for the Financial Year ending 30th Just 
2017. 

Margaret Barrow 

ABN:  56 118 229 258    PO Box 520 Colac 3250    Phone 03 5231 6800 




